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Dearest parents & alumni,
We had such an amazing fall term. After a long

recruitment process we ended up with
spectacular new members (MC'19). We enjoyed

participating in philanthropy events and
supporting our fellow members with any

accomplishments or challenges they faced this
term. We also welcomed a new chapter council.
Needless to say we successfully completed yet

another year of Beta Omega at the University of
Oregon.
Enjoy!

Jess Klockman | pc '17










